
  

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Family & Friends, 
 
 

May our Heavenly Father pour out an abundance of grace, mercy & peace upon you and 
your family in Christ Jesus! Before anything, our hearts are grieved as friends for the 
families affected by the shooting in the Lafayette, Louisiana theater. It could have easily 
been one of our loved ones. May the Lord minister His grace and peace in the midst of 
this unnecessary tragedy. 
 
Bro Rodrigo(Donoso) was on the construction team of the a new mall in Ovalle. The 
Lord gave him tremendous favor with his boss, don Julio. Rodrigo took the opportunity 
to share with his boss about the church - El Lirio de Ovalle & the rehab that was still 
under construction in Punitaqui. Soon after, don Julio told Rodrigo to tell his pastor 
that he would be donating a truck load of materials to help in the construction in 
Punitaqui. Its value was nearly $5,000 usc!!!!!! 
 

Another Bro Rodrigo(Lopez) was working with a contractor for one of the local mines. 
When he found out that his company's contract wasn't renewed & that he might have to 
work at a mine in the north (16-18 hrs away), he panicked. He & Patti were in the 
middle of purchasing a house, but he had to have a job with a contract to qualify or they 
would lose the house. He & his wife prayed for a miracle & 15 days later the mining 

company called him offering him a permanent work contract with the local mine!!!! 
 

        
 
 

 
 

As seen in the picture above, we are in desperate need to update the radio equipment as 
we increase the radio's watts & begin internet broadcasting. The cost of moving the station, 

the installation, & the equipment will cost around $6,000. Since we are a community station; we 

do not sell advertisement nor have on-air fund raising. Radio Fuego is supported by the 
Lirio de Ovalle Church & other listeners; it reaches all of Ovalle & surround areas. If the 
Lord would lay this need upon your heart, we would appreciate your help. 
 
Thank you for caring & sharing the love of Jesus with us as we share with others. Your 
prayers are vital to us, your encouragement is like water to a thirsty soul, & your 
financial support has allowed us to go & grow & reach others in Chile & Mexico. We love 
& appreciate you & your love towards us! Jesus Christ be glorified!!!!!!!!!! 

 
 

 In His vineyard together for His honor and glory, 

  Sid & Kathy Luke 

Sid Luke Ministries, Inc. 

P.O. Box 12223 

Alexandria, LA 71315-2223 
sidluke1@gmail.com 

 

Construction on Rehab has been 

slow but steady & debt-free. 

Fields planted to generate funds.   

Visiting the Ovalle Mall. 
2010-Much of this same 

equipment is still  being 

used today- 2015. 
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